
STUTTERING STUDY
RECRUITMENT

O SCAN ME!

Dr. Joan Orpella in the Neuroscience department at Georgetown University Medical Center. 
We are interested in investigating the neural basis of stuttering. 
Dr. Orpella works with many renowned stuttering researchers nationally and
internationally, including researchers at the NIH, NYU, UMD, and Uppsala University.

WHO ARE WE?

You can participate if you are:

1) An adult who stutters
OR
2) A typically fluent speaker

CAN I PARTICIPATE?

The study has four parts:

1) Online interview and screening (~1 hour)
2) Brain imaging 1 (MRI ~1 hour)
3) Brain imaging 2 (fMRI ~1 hour)
4) Brain imaging 3 (MEG ~2 hours)

WHAT WILL I DO?

💵 You can earn up to $400!
📍 Two in-person sessions at Georgetown 
     University’s Medical Campus & one at
     University of Maryland’s Neuroimaging 
     Center.

🧠 Brain picture included!

🚗 Parking included!

❓ More questions? Interested in 
     supporting? Send us an email!

OTHER DETAILS INTERESTED?

CONTACT US HERE:
ORPELLA.LAB@GEORGETOWN.EDU

18+
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